**GRO-C** Thank you for Sending me a memoradua. Copy of your memorandum With regard to guestion (10) Although Lanswered it Jan I want to enlarge on what happened. In 1983'1 received a letter from Lewisham Hospital and an appointment. The letter soud that an annual review of Haemo philiacs was gound to Start

WITN7728002 0001

It also said that a Physic therapist, Sister and Consultant would be present. In Ang 1983 I went to this review, the Consultant took a sample of my blood About three weeks later I received a letter telling me that the result of my blood test/ Broved wigative Tu 1984 I did not go to Lewisham Hospital at all or have a blood test In Jan 1985 I went to Lowisham Hospital with a bad left Shoulder. The Sister (Moira Caffell) told me that of all the Haemophiliacs who had been tested only two

were negative and that I was one of those theo Because I dich not receive - Lelling me I was positive. HEER DRSUMED THOIL was still negative. The some apes for 1986 mg letter canne In 1987 The Consultant sand to me if you were positive would want to TRE FOLD | SOLD YES 1 soud 1 could see no reason why my blood test should be any different. The consultant your said that another haemophyliac had become Positive.

The consultant did not tell me in 1987 that I was then positive, nor did i receive a letter. Un Jan 4th 1988 the Consultant told me that I was positive be had Known this since 1985. # 1985. From 事金 40 San Uth 1988 I put my parents lives at MSK because 1 believeel that I was negative ! Kno Special Care.
After being told that took no special care 1 was regative I feet that more care should have been taken to Keep me that way

ton Hospital Seemed to what would happen to seel that gross regligence has taken place against me and medical supervision. **GRO-C: Barry Smith**